
The 15th Annual Surgical Society of Kenya Conference concluded  

Members of the department of surgery attended the recently completed Surgical Society of 
Kenya, 15th Annual Scientific Conference.  This meeting was very well attended and received 
many good quality presentations.  The meeting took place at the Leisure Lodge Resort in Diani 
from to March 24th to 25th, 2015. 

This is an annual event bringing together surgeons from the region and is highlight of surgical 
activity in the country.  The meeting discussed many matters relating to surgery from all 
perspectives. 

Preconference programme included leadership training course, the Kenya Surgery Training 
Programmes forum and a haemorrhoidopexy training at Msambweni County Hospital. 

 


